## Midland Civitan Clubs Santa Claus Parade 2024



## **Dear Friends.**

You are cordially invited to join us in celebrating the most wonderful time of the year at our 48th annual Christmas parade with the reminiscent theme of "A Nostalgic Christmas"!

The "Nostalgic Christmas" theme aims to evoke the warmth and joy of Christmases past, celebrating cherished traditions and memories that bring us together as a community. We encourage everyone to embrace this theme in their costumes, floats, and decorations, reflecting the magic of the holiday season.

**Event Details** 

Date: Saturday November 30th 2024

Time: 11:00 AM

Location: Little Lake Park Road proceeding north on King Street culminating on Bay Street. Arrival for registration is from Yonge Street entrance to Little Lake Park, beginning 9 AM

Floats, performers, and participants from all ages and backgrounds are welcome to be a part of this festive extravaganza. So gather your friends, family, and colleagues and be a part of the merriment for the whole community!

## Steps for Registration:

- Register Online: Use your phone camera to scan the green QR code to access the registration forms. Please note that the Town of Midland & Midland Civitan Club require each parade entry to provide a certificate of insurance. More info to be found in the registration forms. You must submit both forms to register.
- Choose Your Theme: Embrace the "Nostalgic Christmas" theme and select how your group will represent Christmas magic of the past. Let your creativity shine, and don't forget to include a brief description of your presentation on the registration form for the commentators! This is a recorded and broadcasted event, and trophies are awarded for 1st, 2nd, 3rd, best music, best costumes & Civitan Presidents choice entries.

Advertising only entries are prohibited, so decorate & celebrate!

• Deadline: The deadline for registration is Monday November 25th by 5PM. Please submit your entry form and required documents before this date to secure your spot in the parade. Late entries will not be accepted.

On behalf of the Midland Civitan Club Inc., we thank you for your participation in the past, and sincerely hope you will join us again this year.

If you have questions, or require assistance in registration please contact us via email: civitanparade@gmail.com.

